
Monday 7th July 

Y4 trip to Bolton Museum 

Reception Multi Skills CSSP 

Tuesday 8th July 

New reception transition visit 

Wednesday 9th July 

Reception trip—Leyland Museum 

Themed Lunch  

Thursday 10th July 

New reception transition visit 

Friday 11th July 

Non uniform day for sweets and 

chocolates for Summer Bingo 

School Reports to go home  

Monday 14th July 

Y6 Forest School   

Tuesday 15th July 

Spirituality morning  

Wednesday 16th July  

Y6 Bowling Trip  

Summer Bingo 330pm  

Thursday 17th July  

Y6 Leavers Service St. Paul’s church 

2pm  

Friday 18th July 

School closes for Summer  

Y6 leave at 3pm  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We had a very successful transition morning last week and all of our children enjoyed meeting their 

new class teacher and taking part in fun activities in their new classrooms. 

As part of our transition process, all teachers have met together and passed on all relevant infor-

mation. Those children who might benefit from additional transition activities are being supported to 

do so over the coming weeks. Mr Houghton has been into school and met the children as part of the 

transition process and is looking forward to September. During the last week of this academic year, 

those children who require a transition booklet will bring one home for the summer.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns over your child’s transition, please contact the 

office to arrange an appointment with your child’s class teacher.  

A huge thank you to our entire school community for an incredible turn out at our summer fair on 

Friday. It is lovely to see our community come together to raise funds for our amazing school. A spe-

cial thank to our wonderful PTFA for organising and running the event. Huge thanks to our staff who 

gave up their time to help run stalls and support at the event, we are lucky to have such a dedicated 

team. Thanks to our Y6 children who helped run stalls during the event and for everyone who came 

along and supported the event. 

You are still able to purchase raffle tickets, please contact the school office if you have not yet pur-

chased any. The raffle will be drawn at our summer bingo event. If you are not able to attend this 

event, we will ensure that your prize makes it safely to you!  

A reminder we will be hosting a Summer Bingo event on Wednesday 16th July at 330pm. Weather 

dependent, this may take place out on the field so please be prepared to bring picnic blankets and 

camping chairs. On Friday 11th July, we will be having a non uniform event to collect donations of 

sweets and chocolates for our Bingo event. Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.  

Lancashire Local Authority has announced they will also be providing vouchers for the summer for 

those families who are eligible for free school meals. These will be emailed out during the last week 

of the academic year. If you think you might be eligible for free school meals, please visit the link 

Free school meals - Lancashire County Council If you have any questions or need support doing this, 

please contact the school office.  

As always, if there has been a change to your circumstances or you require any support or guidance, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. We are always here for our families.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

July 7th 2025 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 93% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 83% 

Year 4 97% 

Year 5 89% 

Year 6 99% 

Whole School 94% 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3


July 7th 2025 

 

Families can now access their HAF codes and start booking free activities for eligible children over the summer 
holidays. You can view the different holiday camps on our website Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) Clubs | 
Chorley. 

 

https://chorley.gov.uk/haf
https://chorley.gov.uk/haf

